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  Greetings in the lovely name of Jesus! These past 2 months have added over 12,000 new miles 
to our vehicle as we went to meetings in AR, GA, KY, NE, NC, OH, OK, SC, & TX. We have been in 
some wonderful meetings, camps, & conferences and picked up several new supporting 
churches along the way. One very exciting thing that happened, is that my son; who recently 
settled the call preach in his life; had the opportunity to preach in several places along the way! 
What a blessing to serve Jesus with your family! 

 Back in early June, we had the privilege of having supper with a few couples in Allen, TX. It was 
a wonderful time of food and fellowship. These folks are precious people; but they have not 
been fed spiritually in a very long time. Some of them have been hurt and disappointed by 
church planters who have not stayed there for the long haul. It is our desire to love these 
people, earn their trust, and do our very best to minister to them in any way and for however 
long it takes to help them. Please pray for God to use our family in their lives. 

  God is moving in a very special and unusual way here in Midville, GA. We were scheduled to 
preach a men’s meeting Saturday June 22nd & all-day Sunday the 23rd for one of our supporting 
churches. God was really moving during the services and people were getting lots of help. 
Afterwards, the people of the church went and asked the pastor to have me stay through 
Wednesday evening. I agreed to stay, and as the services went on, people started getting right, 
and laying sin on the altar. Church members began to testify of how God was helping their lives 
and homes, to the point they asked if I would stay through Friday. On Friday after the service, 
people began to weep and testify under heavy conviction. It was so real, that one of the ladies in 
the church who had really been struggling and was under deep conviction started bursting out 
loud that she was lost and needed Jesus. God moved in and she got born again! On top of 
everything that God did all week, 2 business partners in the church decided their business was 
going to begin supporting us monthly. God lead us to continue on, so last night we began week 
2. At the close of the invitation a young man expressed that he had previously made several 
professions, but he knew it wasn’t real and he was going to Hell. He got it settled and says now 
he KNOWS that he is truly born again. We covet your prayer as we try to carefully discern God’s 
leading and fully obey him in this meeting. It seems like true REVIVAL is happening and God’s 
people are getting closer to him!  

                                                                                                                                In Christ, 

                                                                                                                                                               The Leake Family 

                                                                                                                                                                Mt. 9:38 


